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More taxes are not the solution to our issues in Oregon.

Run it like a business and less like a bureaucratic black hole of inefficiencies and
taxation as the salvation.

The State is pushing businesses and families out and this is not sustainable.
Please reconsider the over taxation & regulation of our Families and businesses.
This week Dutch Bros announced they are leaving. Next week it will be another
company and more families leaving.

If its not obvious, the State is smothering individuals and businesses with regulation
and taxation and we do have choices to leave.

We love Oregon and Oregon should take care of their constituents and businesses,
not chase them away with over burdensome regulations and taxation.

Thank you for opposing this HB 2025 as it will drive more families and businesses out
of State because we do have the choice to move if we are not being governed
properly.

Kris Jeremiah

Eugene, OR



